
 

 

 
Town of Washington  

Conservation Advisory Commission 
 
Date:  January 11, 2025 
 
To: Susan Meaney, TOW Planning Board 
Aaron Werner, AKRF 
Secretary, Planning Board 
From: TOW Conservation Advisory Commission 
 
Re:  Clear Application 
 
The CAC is following up on a question raised during the Planning Board meeting held on 
January 7, 2025, regarding whether the Clear parcels sit in a tertiary aquifer recharge area.  
As indicated in the CAC letter of October 3, 2024, the map of water resources included in 
the TOW’s 2023 Natural Resources Inventory (NRI)(Map 8) indicates that a significant 
portion of the Clear property on the north side of Woodstock Road is in a tertiary aquifer 
recharge area.  A copy of Map 8 is available on the TOW website and is attached as a pdf 
file to this memo.  The purple shading is visible on the northwest side of the parcel on the 
north side of the intersection of Woodstock Road and Stanford Road.  Please let us know if 
you have any further questions. 


